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Grace College and Seminary 
Notice of Nondiscrimination 

 
Grace College and Seminary is a private, not-for-profit, faith-based exempt organization as 
described in Section 501 (c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code. In compliance with applicable 
federal and state laws, Grace College and Seminary does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, age, sex, or disability in its administration of its educational policies, 
admissions policies, scholarship and loan programs, and athletic and other school-administered 
programs and activities, or in employment.  
 
The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the Notice of 
Nondiscrimination:   
 

Carrie Yocum, Title IX Coordinator and VP of Administration and Compliance 
Grace College and Seminary 
McClain 104 
200 Seminary Drive 
Winona Lake, IN 46590 
yocumca@grace.edu 
574-372-5100 x6491 

 
Inquiries may also be addressed to the U.S. Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights at 
400 Maryland Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20202-1100. 
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